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The Corporation of the City of London 
Office  519.661.5095 
Fax  519.661.5933 
www.london.ca 

November 15, 2019 
 
 
Chair and Members of the 
Corporate Services Committee 
 
Re: Proposed Change to Municipal Council Meeting to Adopt Budget 
 March 3, 2020 to March 2, 2020 
______________________________________________________________ 
 
As you are aware, I represent the City of London as a Board member of the Federation of 
Canadian Municipalities (FCM).  The March board meeting (and the FCM committee that I am 
Vice-Chair of) is scheduled to be held on Tuesday, March 3, 2020.   
 
In order to accommodate my attendance at the above-noted FCM Committee Meeting and my 
ability to participate in the Municipal Council Meeting where consideration of the Multi-Year 
Budget is to occur, I respectfully request that the Municipal Council Meeting scheduled to be 
held on Tuesday, March 3, 2020 be rescheduled to be held on Monday, March 2, 2020. 
 
It is my understanding that based on the review of Council Members current calendar schedules 
that this change could be accommodated.  I am also advised that the Civic Administration can 
accommodate the change in date. 
 
I respectfully request support of the following recommendation: 
 

That the Annual Council and Standing Committee Meeting Calendar be amended by 
changing the Municipal Council Meeting currently scheduled to be held on  Tuesday, 
March 3, 2020 at 4:00 PM to instead be held on Monday, March 2, 2020 at 4:00 PM. 

 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Josh Morgan, 
Councillor, Ward 7 
 


